
I completely support the limitation of where cannabis can be processed due to the use of chemicals and fire threat.  Even with safety 
measures in place it only takes one accident to destroy our entire area, the land, our homes, livestock and wildlife.   We live in the 
agricultural area of Laurel in Hillsboro and are very concerned with the threat of chemicals and fire to our rural land.  Last years 
wildfires came very close to our house and we watched in horror as the fire spread and our neighbors evacuated.  We packed and 
were ready to go, but with a little luck we were not required to evacuate.  I want to see smart decisions that protect our home, land 
and future in Laurel.   thank-you Debbie


